


Dear Colleague,

Please forward this email to those within your reach who you feel would benefit from knowing about the Master’s degree program in Professional School Counselor Education, offered through Utah State University. Our program is unique in that practicing administrators and teachers can earn the M.Ed. degree and become licensed school counselors while they continue to work at their current jobs.  The Program offers a sequence of courses, carried via the Distance Education Interactive Video Conferencing (IVC) system, one evening per week to classrooms across the state of Utah.  Two years of course work and a 400-600 clock hour internship are required.  

Attached to this email is an electronic version of a poster that you should have received a few days ago in the mail, and which I requested that you post in your faculty room.  The electronic version I am attaching can be forwarded, along with this email, to faculty and staff.  Please share this poster and email with faculty and staff as soon as possible.  Several prerequisite courses are required for admission to the School Counseling Master’s degree program, and interested educators may wish to register for classes this fall or during spring 2018.  

I am also attaching a flyer to announce “School Climate:  Nurturing Resilience in our Students and Ourselves,” a workshop being held October 11, 2018 in conjunction with the annual fall conference of the Utah School Counselor Association.  The workshop features Dr. Robert Brooks from Harvard University.  Tami Pyfer, Education Assistant to Governor Herbert, will be attending the workshop.  In her words: 

“School climate is a topic that is important to the Governor, and is something that is gaining more and more attention from education policymakers and legislators across the state. I hope that we can encourage district and school leadership teams to attend this training. I look forward to learning new strategies on how to enhance school climate and student resilience."

To register for the workshop, go to http://www.utschoolcounselor.org/fall-conference.html

Additional details are on the flyer attached to this email.

Very best regards,
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